Brighton & Hove
Music & Arts

Monday 27" September 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

Choir Club at Rye Community Primary School

My name is Ellie Thompson and | am one of the Vocal Tutors at East Sussex Music. | am very excited to be
offering an after school choir club for children in Key Stage 2 at Rye Community Primary School as part of
my schedule of lessons and workshops on behalf of East Sussex Music. The choir will take place on a
Wednesday after school from 3-4pm starting from 13th October. Places are currently limited to twenty so
please do not hesitate to get in touch if your child is interested in taking part.

Being part of a choir provides children with an experience that enriches their lives in so many ways.
Children will learn musical skills that help develop a lifelong love of music, and research has shown that
there are many other benefits associated with being part of a choir, including:

o raising confidence and self-esteem

o improving teamwork, concentration and many other skills for learning
o connecting with new people and broadening horizons

o improving their well-being by becoming happier and healthier

If you would like to find any more information on the organisation that | work for, you can do so
here: www.eastsussexmusic.org. If you have any questions, please contact me at
ellie.thompson@brightondome.org or Fran Brassleay at fbrassleay@ryeprimary.co.uk.

I look forward to welcoming your child to Rye Community Primary School’s choir.

Ellie Thompson

Vocal Teacher

East Sussex Music

07792798357

ellie.thompson@brightondome.org

WWWw.eastsussexmusic.org

East Sussex Music www.eastsussexmusic.org

East Sussex Music provides music lessons and activities for over 7000 children and young people in East
Sussex.

Please complete and return to school ASAP.
| give permission for my child
................................................... (name)..........coceieieieieiiiieieeveo...(Class) to take part in Choir

Club every Wednesday from 3pm to 4pm starting on Wednesday 13" October and running through to
Wednesday 8t December.

Collection will be at the main reception.
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